
 

RT. HON. HERB GRAY PARKWAY 
TEMPORARY CLOSURES 

WESTBOUND RAMP FROM HIGHWAY 401 TO THE ROUNDABOUT (WBR10) AND 
WESTBOUND RAMP FROM HIGHWAY 401 TO HIGHWAY (WBR9) 

 
The westbound ramps from Highway 401 to Howard and the roundabout will be temporarily closed 

beginning at approximately 12:01 a.m. Wednesday, September 2, 2015 until 5:00 a.m. Thursday, 

September 3, 2015 for paving. This work is weather permitting.  

 

Please find alternate routes for Howard Avenue and Highway 3. 

 

 

We appreciate your cooperation during this time. All closures are scheduled pending weather conditions. 

Please drive carefully though Parkway construction zones and follow all traffic signage. Visit our project 

web site (www.hgparkway.ca) or follow us on Twitter (@hgparkway) for any information regarding road 

closures. Should you have questions or concerns please contact the Windsor Essex Mobility Group Public 

Liaison Office at 1-877-937-5929 or via e-mail at hgp-plo@wemg.ca or contact: 

 

 
 
 

 
  

Katie Dicks 
Public Liaison Officer 
Windsor Essex Mobility Group 
2187 Huron Church Road, Suite 210 
Windsor, Ontario N9C 2L8 
phone: 519-946-9364 
fax: 519-946-3787 
email: hgp-plo@wemg.ca 

Cindy Prince 
Communications Manager 
Parkway Infrastructure Constructors 
2187 Huron Church Road, Suite 340 
Windsor, Ontario N9C 2L8 
phone: 226-252-0156 
fax: 519-737-1929 
email:cprince@triamico.com 

 


